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On Saturday our U13 girls 6 a-side winners were
invited to watch Stoke City v Reading.
The girls were invited onto the pitch to receive
their trophy. It was great to see their faces on
the big screen and we would like to thank
Stoke City FC for the trophy and a great
afternoon.
Stoke winning helped to make it even better!

. 

Under the watchful eye of our former
headteachers, Mr Leese and Dr Mitchell hosted
this week's In the Hot Seat on Monday. They
enjoyed discussing the achievements and
interests of our nominated students. Well done
to you both.

IN THE HOT SEAT  

U13 GIRLS WINNERS   

ASK APPRENTICESHIPS   

On Monday, Alice from ASK Apprenticeships
helped to launch our careers week by delivering
an assembly to all Year 11, 12 and 13 on pathways
involving apprenticeships. Our students had
requested more information on what
apprenticeships are and how they could find
out more about the application process. This
was a great success working with one of our
partners to support them.

. 

This week, we have held our annual
careers week. Every year it expands to
include additional activities and talks from
a wider range of partners. Evening sessions
for parents/carers have increased in
popularity this year with three or four
being offered each night. There was great
feedback from the Year 11-13 students
about the assembly on Monday delivered
by ASK apprenticeship. The finale to the
week has been today's career fair,
attended by almost 40 organisations,
including employers, training providers
and universities.

Mrs Johnson



JANUARY 2023 PAGE | 02

WEEKLY ROUND-UP
ISSUE 84

t

SPRINGPODS WORK EXPERIENCE 

A huge well done to Milly on her successful completion
of Springpods virtual work experience on health and
social care careers within hospitals in Stoke on Trent
and Staffordshire.
It is fantastic to see our students aiming high in their
career aspirations, whilst developing their listening and
leadership skills. We look forward to supporting more
of our health and social care students in pursuing their
aspirational careers.

 YEAR 7 MATHEMATICANS 

Some of our Year 7 mathematicians
worked on a Chinese New Year
themed lesson last week by
simulating the role of working in a
restaurant where they had to take
orders and calculate the total bill,
whilst under under time constraints.
To accompany this, they were
presented with a mixture of money
problems relate to reading from a
menu.. 

MOORLANDS MUSIC CENTRE is back on
Saturday! 9am for choir (ages 7-18) and 9.45-
11.45am for our instrumental groups. Email 
 dan.hollingshurst@entrust-music.co.uk for
full details of all of the FREE groups. 
Beginners, Intermediate, Advanced - there
are groups for all young musicians aged 7-
18...meet new friends and super-charge your
music-making for 2023.
All students having instrumental lessons
through school are encouraged to attend
this fantastic opportunity!
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MATILDA SNEEK PEEK  

A few more pictures from our latest
Matilda rehearsal. 
Tickets for the show on 1st, 2nd & 3rd
March are available on ParentPay: £6 for
adults, £4 for children under 16.

ENTRUST MUSIC  

A far greater percentage of the surfaces of the moon and
the planet Mars has been mapped and studied than of
our own ocean floor.
Find out more about the world's ocean in this week's "Did
you know ...?" by clicking on the Latest News tab on the
FROG homepage.

Did you know that more
than 80 percent of the
ocean has never been
mapped, explored, or
even seen by humans? 


